From: Elizabeth Moreau [mailto:elizabethm@cps.ca] Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2007 3:19 PM

To: jplowes@cogeco.ca

Cc: Olivia Craft

Subject: FW: Presenters of CPS position on pesticides

Dear Mr. Lowes,

The study referred to was published in Paediatrics & Child Health, which is the journal of the Canadian Paediatric Society, by authors who have no affiliation with the CPS. It was not written by the Canadian Paediatric Society, and does not reflect the opinion of the CPS. Currently, we do not have any position statements on pesticide use.

The reference for the study in question is as follows:

Sears M, Walker CR, van der Jagt RHC, Claman P. Pesticide assessment: Protecting public health on the home turf. Paediatr Child Health, Vol 11, No 4, April 2006.

The CPS should not be cited as this information. This has been communicated to the Canadian Association of Physicians for the Environment.

Regards,

Elizabeth Moreau
Director, Communications & Public Education
Canadian Paediatric Society
2305 St. Laurent Blvd.
Ottawa, Ont. K1G 4J8

Tel: 613-526-9397, ext 231

Fax: 613-526-3332

www.cps.ca

www.caringforkids.cps.ca

Dear Mr. Lowes,

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me earlier today. As I indicated in our conversation, Mr. Gideon Foreman is not a registered member of the College of Physicians and Surgeons of Ontario.

Sincerely,

Brian Goldig Manager, Physician Advisory Service The College of Physicians and Surgeons of Ontario